
 

 
 

PARKING & TRAFFIC COMMISSION 
AGENDA REPORT 

 

MEETING DATE: May 4, 2022 

TO: The Parking & Traffic Commission 

FROM: Jeffrey Michels 

SUBJECT: S. Green St. Parking Designation 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

Consideration of request from Jeffrey Michels to dedicate parking on South Green Street to 15 minute 
parking for Hotel Lumberjack registration. 

DISCUSSION 

On September 16, 2021, Jeffrey Michels stated: 

“We would like for the City to kindly consider transferring the two spaces adjacent to the hotel parking 
lot to be dedicated spaces for hotel registration – 15-minute parking. Currently these spaces are being 
used by local residents who park and leave their vehicles for very long periods of time (days). This 
change would greatly help out daily operations.” 

City Engineer, Gerard Fuccillo, supported dedicating the parking as requested. 

FISCAL IMPACT 

Public Work’s assessment of cost was approximately $600 for two signs and $400 for labor, amounting to 

$1,000. 

ATTACHMENTS 

 Parking & Traffic Commission Request 3 


